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Benthic Survey at Wine Wharf in Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a benthic 

survey will be carried out at Wine Wharf in Grand Harbour for ferry landing, between 

Friday 18th September 2020 and Friday 25th September 2020 (weather permitting) in the 

area shown hatched on attached chart.  

 

The Benthic survey will be carried out by ROV which will be operated from land. Scuba 

divers will also be deployed to take samples and confirm findings, they will be displaying 

the international code of Signals flag “A”. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution and slow speed, no wake. Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 

VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 

 

 

 




